
Please submit your response to the proposals by 24 October 2021
www.southwarwickshire.org.uk

South Warwickshire Council 
Public Consultation

The public consultation on the plans to create a South Warwickshire Council starts this 
week on Monday 6 September and runs until Sunday 24 October.

Stratford-on-Avon and Warwick District Councils are considering a proposal to merge, 
creating a new District Council covering the whole of South Warwickshire (the areas 
currently covered by Stratford-on-Avon and Warwick District Councils).

Have your say!
Local residents, businesses, Town and Parish Councils, local groups and organisations 
and key stakeholders are encouraged to take part and have their say by completing the 
online questionnaire.

You can view the consultation documents and complete the online questionnaire  
at www.southwarwickshire.org.uk

Alternatively you can request a paper version of the questionnaire, as well as in 
different languages and formats, by emailing: swconsultation@stratford-dc.gov.uk 
or calling 01789 267575.

You can also find a copy of the consultation proposals and the questionnaire at each 
of the venues below:

• Town Hall, Parade, Royal Leamington Spa
• Council Office, Church Street,  
 Stratford-upon-Avon

• Whitnash Library, Franklin Road
• Kenilworth Library, Smalley Place


